Misty Maza

From: Jane Swersey <janeswersey@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 9:43 AM

To: Misty Maza; abbyrothward7@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Early morning trash pickup

Please be cautious
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

| would just like to add one more thought. There are 8 condos in our building, all have bedrooms in the back of the
building. I am on the fifth floor. I’'m sure the noise on the lower levels is even louder. There is a family on the second
floor who has a two year old. I’'m not sure what effect the trash pick up has had on them but two working parents don’t
need a toddler needlessly being awakened so early in the morning.

Thank you again.
Jane

Get Outlook for iOS
From: Misty Maza <MMaza@newhavenct.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 9:36:08 AM

To: Jane Swersey <janeswersey@outlook.com>; abbyrothward7 @gmail.com <abbyrothward7 @gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Early morning trash pickup

Thank you! | will forward this to the Legislation Committee Members, who will be hearing this item tonight.
| have attached the agenda.

Kind regards, Misty

Misty Maza, J.D., Legislative Aide Il

City of New Haven | Office of Legislative Services

165 Church Street | New Haven, Connecticut 06510
mmaza@newhavenct.gov | (203) 946-7288 | fax (203) 946-7476

From: Jane Swersey <janeswersey@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 9:26 AM

To: abbyrothward7@gmail.com

Cc: Misty Maza

Subject: Re: Early morning trash pickup

Please be cautious
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

No problem... here’s an update... | forgot to mention that Capture Salon has its pails in the side lot. Its trash
was picked up at 4:39 this morning.



Yes, | will enjoy the sun today. It’s a nice mild morning.
Jane
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From: abby r <abbyrothward7 @gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 8:58:02 AM

To: Jane Swersey <janeswersey@outlook.com>

Cc: MMaza@newhavenct.gov <MMaza@newhavenct.gov>
Subject: Re: Early morning trash pickup

Thank you, Jane, for writing in support of the proposed change. Fingers crossed it passes and can alleviate this
problem. No one should have to be woken up by trucks breaking the rules.

Enjoy the return of the sun today!

Sincerely, Abby

On Mon, Nov 30, 2020 at 8:24 PM Jane Swersey <janeswersey@outlook.com> wrote:
Hi,

My name is Jane Swersey and | am writing about the early morning trash pickup. | live downtown at 116
Crown St. Our building faces north and has a small parking lot on the east side. The 116 Crown, Kuro Shiro
and the Washington Building have their dumpsters in the back of the lot. The back of our building (the south
side) is adjacent to the Ecuadorian Consulate. Its dumpsters are close to our building. Unfortunately our
bedroom is in the back of our building and whenever trash is picked up we hear it. During the past two weeks
the Consulate had its trash picked up at 3:15am and the trash company that picks up in the side parking lot
was sometime around 4:45am Obviously | know this and recorded it on my phone because it awakened us. |
appreciate your help in trying to alleviate this problem.

Jane
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